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STATE OF WASHINGTON 

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 
621 Woodland Square Loop S.E. ● Lacey, Washington 98503 

 P.O. Box 47250 ● Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

(360) 664-1160 ● TTY 1-800-833-6384 or 711 

 

July 26, 2023 

 
NOTICE OF RECESSED OPEN MEETING 

(Set for 9:30 a.m., Friday, August 11, 2023) 

 

 
Re: Avista Utilities 2023 Gas Integrated Resource Plan (Docket UG-220244) and 2023 

Electric Integrated Resource Plan Progress Report (Docket UE-200301) 

 
TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

 
The Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) will hear comments on 

Avista Corporation’s d/b/a Avista Utilities (Avista or Company) final 2023 Gas Integrated 

Resource Plan (Gas IRP) and 2023 Electric integrated resource plan progress report (Progress 

Report) at the Commission’s recessed open meeting set for Friday, August 11, at 9:30 a.m. 

Company representatives will present the final Gas IRP and Progress Report to the Commission 

and respond to questions from the Commissioners and the public.  

 

The Commission will conduct this recessed open meeting virtually via Zoom. Commission 

headquarters will not be open to the public for in-person participation. Interested persons may 

comment on the Gas IRP and/or Progress Report at the meeting or may listen to the meeting via 

Zoom by calling 253-215-8782 and using conference ID 84931201231 and passcode 267412. To 

participate via Zoom, click here to join the meeting. If you wish to be placed on the interested 

persons contact list, please submit your request to the Commission’s Record Center at 

records@utc.wa.gov. 

 

The Commission is committed to providing reasonable accommodation to participants with 

disabilities. If you need reasonable accommodation for the recessed open meeting, please contact 

the Commission at least one business day prior to the workshop by calling 1-360-664-1132 or by 

sending an email to human_resources@utc.wa.gov. For TTY service, please call the Washington 

Relay Service at 1-800-833-6384 or 711. 

 

https://utc-wa-gov.zoom.us/j/84931201231?pwd=b0JrOTlwV3RPWDd6bFEvbkgwL1RHQT09
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If you wish to participate and need an interpreter, one will be provided at no cost to you. If you 

need an interpreter, please contact the Commission at least one business day prior to the meeting 

by calling (360) 664-1149 or by sending an email to Stacey Brewster at 

stacey.brewster@utc.wa.gov.  

 

You can access copies of the final Gas IRP and Progress Report on the Commission’s website.1 

Requests for copies of the final documents should be directed to Avista. 

 

If you have questions for Avista about the electric Progress Report, contact James Gall at 

james.gall@avistacorp.com or 509-495-2189, or contact John Lyons at 

john.lyons@avistacorp.com or 509-495-8515. Questions for the Company about the Gas IRP 

should be directed to Tom Pardee at tom.pardee@avistacorp.com or 509-495-2189. If you have 

questions for Commission Staff, contact Jennifer Snyder at jennifer.snyder@utc.wa.gov or 360-

664-1311. When asking about Avista’s IRP, please refer to Docket(s) UG-220244 and/or 

UE-200301. 

 

 

 

AMANDA MAXWELL 

Executive Director and Secretary 

 
1 2023 Gas Integrated Resource Plan (UG-220244), and 2023 Electric IRP Progress Report (UE-200304) 
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